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FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

ON-RESERVE SCHOOL NEW REGISTRATIONS 
 

My child/student has a disability and/or requires EA support or 
specialized programming i.e. Speech & Language, Occupational 
Therapy, etc. How can I register them? 
Contact Lenora Poundmaker, Director of Learning, at SBE at 403-734-4028 
to set up a school-based meeting to ensure support is in place prior to the 
student’s classroom placement. 
 
 
Where can I register my child/student? 
Registration forms are available online and at the SBE office. 
 
Drop off or email completed registration forms directly to the schools. 
 
Provide a copy of supporting documents: 

● Birth certificate 
● Indian status card 
● Alberta Health Care card 
● Medical/Assessment reports 
● Report cards 
● Custody/guardianship documents (if applicable) 

 
 
Do I need to re-register for a returning student? 
Yes, every school year requires a registration form for all students. 
 
New Nursery and Kindergarten students will be required to attend a 
screening by Siksika Health Services. Please see the Siksika Health 
website for the dates of the screening (usually held at the end of August). 
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Kindergarten begins on September 3, 2024. 
 
Nursery/K-4 begins on September 9, 2024.  
 
 
My child/student needs to take the school bus. How do I register for 
bussing? 
You may register a new student for bussing. 
 
Once you have received confirmation that your child/student is registered at 
their school, call SBE and ask to speak to Transportation for bussing 
registration.  
 
Be prepared to provide your name, contact number, name of student, name 
of school, and house and map numbers.  
 
 
Do I need to re-register for bussing? 
Returning students do not need to re-register unless the student’s pick-up 
or drop-off location has been changed. 
 

 

-- 

If you have any questions, please contact the Siksika Board of Education at 
403-734-4028 or email siksikaed@siksikaboardofeducation.com, and you 
will be directed to a staff member who can best assist you. 
 
 
 

Thank you! 
 


